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A  S u m m a r y  o f  t h e  B o a r d  O f  T r u s t e e s  M e e t i n g  

                        
Dec. 17, 2012   

 
 

 
Before the meeting began the trustees, administrators and audience 
members took part in a candlelight vigil in the parking lot of the 
administration building. Fr. Ed Monk led a prayer in remembrance of 
the victims of the Sandy Hook Elementary School. 
 
 A public hearing was held to present the AEIS Report (Academic 
Excellence Indicator System) by Ms. Shaner, Assistant Superintendent 
of Instructional Support. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The C Awards were presented to: Billy Harlan, Debbie Powers (not pictured), Dr. Shari Beck and Dr. Brenda Reed 
 
Awards were presented to students for the CISD Holiday Card Contest.  Heather Strauser was the winner and 
Emily Guo, Banesa Hernandez, and Joshua Monroy were honorable mention. 
 
Superintendent’s Report:  

• Dr. Frost read a statement about the shootings a 
Sandy Hook Elementary School and explained how 
the district is reviewing its safety and security 
policies.   

• The district received an acknowledgement that we 
have been nominated for the HEB Excellence of 
Education Award. The application will be completed 
in January.  



• She thanked the community and staff for all the contributions to Kicks for Kids.  Many students will have 
new shoes this Christmas due to this program in connection with Arms of Hope.  

• She also announced that 385 computers were delivered to the elementary schools so all elementary teachers 
have a new computer in their classroom. 
 

 
 
Dr. Frost certified that all Board members have met and exceeded their training 
requirements. 
 
Mayor Chuck McClanahan and City Manager Connie Standridge discussed two parcels 
of land the City is requesting for improvement purposes.  Board voted to approve the 
deeding of the parcels of land on Hardy Avenue  and 12th Avenue to the City of 
Corsicana.   
 
Megan Vadasy presented a report on the status of the CATE program. 
 
The Board voted to approve the financial audit for the year ending August 31, 2012.    
 
 
 

 
The Board voted to approve the consent agenda which consisted of: 

• Minutes of the previous meetings of November 12, 2012 
• Financial Report 
• Donation from Corsicana Booster Club of $1,500.00 for girls basketball tournament 
• Donation from TLH Enterprises of $1,600.00.00 for Corsicana High School 
• Donation from Corsicana Booster Club of $960.00 for boys basketball 
• Donation from Jason and Ellen Sodd of $1,856.90 for Bowie Elementary Kindergarten handwriting 

supplementary materials 
• Donation from Corsicana Booster Club of $1,050.00 for Corsicana High School 
• Donation from Corsicana Booster Club of $127.26 for Corsicana High School 

 
Announcements: 
Winter Break – December 24, 2012 thru January 4, 2013 
Regular Meeting – January 14, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. 
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